DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY
INTERNAL REVENUE SERVICE
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20224

TAX EXEMPT AND
GOVERNMENT ENTITIES
DIVISION

October 21, 2008

Mr. Arthur DiBianca Contact Person/Badge Numbet:
619 Friar Tuck Lane Vasu Nair/75-17277
Austin, TX 78704 Contact Telephone Number:

(214) 413-5429
Dear Mr. DiBianca:

Thank you for the information you submitted regarding Commission on Presidential Debates. The
Internal Revenue Code includes taxpayer privacy provisions, which were enacted by Congress to protect
the privacy of tax returns and the tax return information of all taxpayers. Accordingly, we cannot disclose
what action, if any, the IRS has taken or may take with respect to the information you have provided to
us.

The IRS maintains an ongoing examination program to ensure that tax-exempt organizations continue to
meet the legal requirements for tax exemption, and that they otherwise comply with applicable tax laws.
The information you submitted will be considered in this program.

If, at a later date, you have additional information that you believe is relevant to this matter, or that you
wish to bring to the attention of the IRS, please feel free to send it to the following address:

Internal Revenue Service
EO Classification, MS 4910 DAL
1100 Commerce St
Dallas, TX 75242

We appreciate your concern in bringing this matter to out attention. If you have any questions concerning
this letter, please call me at the number shown above.

Sincerely,

Vasu Nair
Exempt Organizations Specialist



